
DON’T LEAVE HOME WITHOUT 
YOUR MASK!

Thank you to all citizens for 
following the mask order by 
wearing face coverings in public 
spaces of all businesses and 
outdoor areas whenever it is not 
possible to maintain physical 
distancing, including the 
boardwalk. We appreciate your 
cooperation!

WORK AROUND TOWN

MD Rt. 261, between the Calvert 
County/Anne Arundel County 
line, is closed to through traffic for 
the roadway reconstruction 
project. This MDOT SHA project 
closure is expected to last 20 
weeks. It is recommended that 
motorists prepare in advance to 
follow the detour signs and to 
allow additional time for your 
travels. As project updates are 
received from MDOT SHA, the 
Town of North Beach will continue 
to share with the public via email 
blast, town website and social 
media. Residents may also follow 
the Maryland Department of 
Transportation State Highway 
Administration project portal at 
www.roads.maryland.gov.

FALL COMMUNITY CLEAN UP

The Fall Community Clean Up will 
be Saturday and Sunday, 
September 26 and 27 from 8 am 
to 4 pm each day in the 

commuter parking lot located at 
the northeastern corner of 5th 
Street and Chesapeake Avenue. 
The Town of North Beach will 
provide dumpsters for residents to 
dispose of all items 
EXCEPT hazardous materials, 
flammables, chemicals and 
household trash. Due to COVID-
19 restrictions, you must adhere to 
the following guidelines:

• WEAR A MASK

• UNLOAD & DISPOSE OF OWN 
ITEMS

• PRACTICE PHYSICAL 
DISTANCING

Residents must show proof of 
identification.

TWIN BEACHES LIBRARY UPDATE

Save the Date: Wednesday, 
October 14 @ 2pm or 7pm

We are excited to share another 
opportunity for you to join Calvert 
Library and Colimore Architects to 
see where the design process is 
for the new Calvert Library Twin 
Beaches Branch!

This is the final meeting so be sure 
to look out for details in the 
coming weeks regarding 
registration and how to join. Mark 
your calendar so you don’t miss 
this event!

EVERY VOTE COUNTS

There are two ways Calvert 
County residents can vote in the 
November 3rd general election:

• BY MAIL (All eligible, active 
voters should have received a 
mail in ballot application. If a 
voter wishes to vote by mail, 
please return the application 
as soon as possible. The 
deadline to receive the 
application (not just mailed by) 
is October 20. You may request 
a mail in ballot online or 
download the application.)

• IN PERSON (Five vote centers 
will be available on Election 
Day, and will include the four 
local high schools and the 
Community Resources Building 
[pending final approval]. Early 
Voting: Monday, October 26 
through Monday, November 2; 
7 am to 8 pm at Community 
Resources Building,
Conference Room 1 - Lower 
Level, 30 Duke Street, Prince 
Frederick)

For additional information on 
voting in the 2020 General 
Election, visit the following 
websites:

• Calvert County Board of 
Elections

• State of Maryland Board of 
Elections

• How to Vote in Maryland's 
November Election, The 
Baltimore Sun, August 23, 2020
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Weekly Update: September 11, 2020

Go to www.northbeachmd.org to subscribe to NEWS 

and TEXT NOTIFICATIONS to stay informed of regular
news and Coronavirus-related news. 
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